Marl’s Repair, Inc.

PO Box 1001
Valdez, AK 99686
907-835-2709
hamerlystrucking@gmail.com

October 24,2024

Beautification Grant Committee,

I am asking for and hoping to receive an extension on the grant I received

from your committee for upgrades to Mark’s Repair, Inc.
The contractor who will be doing the work for me was already fully booked for
the summer of 2024. He will be able to do the work for me in the summer of

2025.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Ryan Hamerly
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